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In this nerve-wracking sequel to THE WARRIORS OF GOD, Richard Welsh returns, now working as an
aide to a U.S. Senator.

Three U.S. Marine security guards are gunned down by unknown assailants at an outdoor café in Guatemala
City, far from Afghanistan and the world's attention. Could it be terrorism, or backlash from the war on
drugs?

Welsh is sent down to Guatemala to investigate, for the most mundane of reasons: the father of one of the
dead Marines was a major political contributor. No one expects him to find out anything, least of all himself.
But, as soon as he arrives in Guatemala City, he falls into a series of discoveries, each one more disturbing
than the last.

The attack on the Marines seems to stretch from events as far back as the dirty guerrilla wars of the 80's to
the mountains of drugs making their way along Central American pathways from Colombia to Mexico today.
Circumstances force Welsh together with a mysterious American woman whose motives are unclear. She
may be his ally, or she may regard him as a sacrificial pawn in pursuit of her own agenda. When the final
crucial piece of information comes into Welsh's hands it will take every last bit of luck and skill for him to
make it out of Guatemala alive.

Because, strangely enough, it seems that as many people in Washington as in Guatemala want him dead.

There are many jungles, from the tropical rainforest to Washington back rooms. But in each case the most
dangerous predator is always the same.
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From reader reviews:

Richard Smith:

What do you consider book? It is just for students since they're still students or this for all people in the
world, the particular best subject for that? Merely you can be answered for that problem above. Every person
has different personality and hobby for each other. Don't to be obligated someone or something that they
don't wish do that. You must know how great along with important the book Mercy Mission. All type of
book are you able to see on many methods. You can look for the internet resources or other social media.

Roberto Reyes:

A lot of people always spent their own free time to vacation or maybe go to the outside with them family or
their friend. Are you aware? Many a lot of people spent that they free time just watching TV, as well as
playing video games all day long. If you wish to try to find a new activity that's look different you can read a
book. It is really fun for yourself. If you enjoy the book that you read you can spent the whole day to reading
a book. The book Mercy Mission it is very good to read. There are a lot of people who recommended this
book. These folks were enjoying reading this book. Should you did not have enough space bringing this book
you can buy the e-book. You can m0ore simply to read this book from your smart phone. The price is not to
fund but this book features high quality.

Dominick Tran:

Do you have something that that suits you such as book? The book lovers usually prefer to select book like
comic, small story and the biggest one is novel. Now, why not trying Mercy Mission that give your fun
preference will be satisfied by means of reading this book. Reading routine all over the world can be said as
the means for people to know world better then how they react to the world. It can't be claimed constantly
that reading practice only for the geeky man but for all of you who wants to end up being success person. So
, for every you who want to start examining as your good habit, you can pick Mercy Mission become your
current starter.

Philip Martin:

Beside this specific Mercy Mission in your phone, it might give you a way to get more close to the new
knowledge or info. The information and the knowledge you will got here is fresh through the oven so don't
possibly be worry if you feel like an older people live in narrow community. It is good thing to have Mercy
Mission because this book offers for you readable information. Do you at times have book but you rarely get
what it's exactly about. Oh come on, that will not end up to happen if you have this in your hand. The
Enjoyable agreement here cannot be questionable, similar to treasuring beautiful island. So do you still want
to miss it? Find this book and read it from currently!
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